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Following lobbying by your Conservative Team a new outdoor gym 

will be installed in Yiewsley Recreation Ground. Outdoor gyms are 

popular with all age groups and they help support healthy and active 

life-styles. The project is included in the 2018/2019 £1m Chrysalis 

programme with the funding approved and works expected to be 

completed by the end of this summer. 

Cllr Shehryar Ahmad-Wallana, said, “This is yet more good news for 

Yiewsley residents and shows that your Conservative Council        

continues to put our residents first. ” 

BETTER RECYCLING FACILITIES  
To help Yiewsley residents and also to reduce fly-tipping in Yiewsley, 

your Conservative Council is to introduce two new services. A free      

collection service is now available to all residents for bulky items such 

as mattresses, furniture and large electrical items. Later in the year a 

new civic amenity site will be opened daily in the Yiewsley/West     

Drayton area. 

Alan Deville, Conservative Team Member, said, “ As a local resident I am 

really looking forward to these new services as it will make disposing of 

large items  so much easier “ 

Further improvement to the Yiewsley/West Drayton rail bridge will 

be shortly commence. A timeline mural showing key dates in the 

history of  the area will be used to brighten the walkways and new 

lighting will be installed.  

Simon Arnold, Conservative Team Member, said “This will give the 

area a considerable face lift, and shows our commitment to the 

improvement and regeneration of Yiewsley.” 

NEW CHILDRENS’ PLAY GROUND 
The design of the new children's play area for Stockley Country Park has 

been agreed and is to be installed in the coming weeks ready for Spring. 

It will be situated in the playing fields at the end of Chestnut Avenue and 

near the outdoor-gym. Many local residents had asked your Conservative 

Councillors for a children's’ play area as there were no facilities nearby.  

Cllr Shehryar Ahmad-Wallana, said, “ All children should be able to enjoy 

our great parks and open spaces and this new and exciting play area 

should provide countless hours of fun for them.  
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